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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHI A. PA.19101

1215)841 4000

April 14, 1986
,

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-352

Dr. Thomas E. Murley, Administrator
Region I '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

SUBJECT: Delayed Submittal of Two Licensee Event Reports

Dear Dr. Murley:

On March 12, 1986, two Licensee Event Reports were
discovered as not having been mailed to the Document Control Desk
in a timely manner. The purpose of Chis letter is to provide an
explanation of this incident which was immediately reported to
the Resident Site Inspectors of each plant'upon. discovery. The
reports of concern are:

Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station
Docket No. 50-277
LER 2-86-04, February 24, 1986

Limerick Generating. Station
Docket No. 50-352
LER 86-009, February 26, 1986

The Licensing Section discovered this error by means of
internal procedures which have been in use since 1961. The
subsequent search found the two original reports,_ which had been
misplaced in a "to be copied" hin. The reports were immediately
telecopied to the Resident Site Inspectors and mailed to the
Document Control Desk. The reports were also telecopied to the
Region I Of fice to minimize effects of the delay.
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Dr. Thomas E. Murley April 14, 1986
Page.2

A change has been made to the process of distributing
correspondence-to prevent this problem from. recurring. The
original . signed reports will now be mailed immediately af ter a
single copy is produced for the remaining distribution copies.

We regret any inconvenience these delayed submittals may
:have caused.

V t yours,

_/2

G. h
Superintendent
Nuclear Generation Division

cc: ' E. M. Kelly, Senior Resident Site Inspector (LGS)
T. P. Johnson, Resident Site Inspector (PBAPS)
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